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NEWS RELEASE

March 10, 2006

Free Shredding Day Returns to Cupertino

In an ongoing effort to prevent identity theft and promote recycling, the City of Cupertino is
once again holding Shredding Day, a free service that will destroy confidential paperwork easily and
securely with in-truck shredders. The event takes place on Saturday, April 29 from 9 a.m. to noon at the
plaza between Cupertino Library and City Hall, 10300 Torre Ave. Shred-it, a mobile on-site document
destruction company, will again provide its services at no cost to Cupertino.

Residents are limited to two boxes of paperwork (Boxes may be up to 10”high x 15” wide x 24”
long). Proof of Cupertino residency is required to participate.

During the event, the County of Santa Clara Household Hazardous Waste Program will exchange
mercury thermometers with free digital thermometers. Those who wish to participate must bring their
thermometers in sealed, plastic bags.

For more information about Shredding Day, e-mail communityrelations@cupertino.org, or call

777-3331. To learn more about Cupertino’s recycling program, visit the City website at

Www.cupertino.org.
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